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Chavez, Carl J , EMNRD 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Monday, May 05, 2008 3:52 PM 

Wrangham, Calvin W. 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: Jones, William V., EMNRD; Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD 

Subject: RE: Division Order R-12809 

Dear Mr. Wrangham, 

The OCD Environmental Bureau has discussed this issue with Mr. Will Jones ofthe OCD Engineering Bureau 
and hereby approves of your request with the following conditions: 

1. The cement shall be pumped in under pressure and once filled shall maintain a sufficient pressure to 
squeeze any possible leaks in the casing and be held for 30 minutes. 

2. A complete plugging report shall be submitted on a C-103 with a copy provide to the district office. 
3. The Santa Fe and District office shall be notified 72 hours in advance of the procedure. 
4. Targa shall report any LPG product or Brine water discovered in any of the existing monitoring wells. 

Please be advised that OCD approval of this plan does not relieve the owner/operator of responsibility 
should their operations pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. 
In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the owner/operator of responsibility for compliance with any 
other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

Cc: Carl Chavez Please make sure this is placed in the well file. 

From: Wrangham, Calvin W. [mailto:CWrangham@targaresources.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 05, 2008 1:01 PM 
To: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
Subject: Division Order R-12809 

Wayne, per our phone conversation I am submitting this correspondence to request a wavier on the final MIT on 
Skelly LPG storage well #4 because Targa is plugging the well from casing shoe to the top. The MIT test is noted 
in Section (11) in the order. 

Thanks, 
Cal Wrangham 
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